[bookmark: _GoBack]Our Christmas event was a visit to Skitby House where we were met with coffee and scones and enjoyed seeing the beautifully decorated rooms.  Then Chris thrilled us all with his lovely Christmas Demonstration including a door wreath, window and table decorations, wall hanging and everything Christmassy, with lucky members winning the designs to take home.  The lovely three course lunch followed and completed with coffee and mince pies.  Everyone had a chance to browse around the well stocked Christmas shop.  Seasonal greetings were exchanged and we look forward to the January meeting on the 15th when Anne Wills will do her demonstration entitled ‘Welcome To The New Year’.  Visitors and new members are always welcome.
